
 
 

State and Federal Funding Chart for FY24 
State Federal  Federal 

Local Foods Fund 
 (LFF) 

Anticipated award of  
Local Foods for Schools (LFS) 

Supply Chain 
Assistance Funds 
 4th Round (SCA) 

Offering simultaneously  
$5,000 for each SAU, 

Additional $500.00  
for attending DOE trainings 

Estimated LFS Allocation, 
before Opt in 

 (link) 

Estimated SCA Allocation, 
before Opt in (link) 

(link) 
- Opt in/out will be Required Opt in/out will be Required 

Available throughout the 
year 

Used for NSLP or SBP program 
must be used by December 

2024 

 

minimally processed local 
produce, value added dairy 

and protein  

minimally processed local 
produce, value added dairy 
and protein with a focus on 

small and socially 
disadvantaged farmers 

minimally processed foods 

Reimburse $1 for every $3 
spent 

Reimburse 100% Reimburse 100% 

We will not be using 
CNPWeb for reimbursements 

for LFF until we have 
expended the LFS Funds. 

Receipts will be emailed to 
xxxxx, and will be validated 

and paid outside of the 
current system. 

Funds will be available for 
schools Sept 2023 

Funds must be spent on 
produce for the NSLP/SBP 

programs 
We will be using CNPWeb for 

reimbursements for LFS.  
*Funds not spent by June 

2024 will be re-allocated to 
another SAU 

Funds will be awarded to you 
and tracked in-house. 

Validation by DOE during 
Administrative Review 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


